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Public Input Sought For the KS Water Plan 
 In response to Kansans wanting a simple way to provide feedback on the Preliminary
Discussion Draft on the Future of Water in Kansas, an online survey has been
developed and can be found on the Kansas Water Office
website, http://www.kwo.org/50_Year_Vision/50_Year_Vision.htm.

 To date more than 200 vision meetings with more than 10,000 attendees have been
held to receive input to help establish priorities to ensure a reliable water supply for
our state. The deadline for this round of input and feedback is October 15. The
Governor’s Water Vision Team encourages all Kansans to provide input as feedback is
critical to the success of the Vision.

 For more information or to view the Preliminary Discussion Draft of the Vision for
the Future of Water in Kansas, visit www.kwo.org. The final discussion draft will be
shared later this fall at the Governor’s Conference on the Future of Water in
Kansas, November 12 -13, in Manhattan, Ks.
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